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Enrollment 

There is a significant increase in CISY enrollment this fall. CPSC and B.Tech enrollment are about the same: 

Programs/Courses Fall 2010 Enrollment Fall 2011 Enrollment 

CISY 6 Sections 10 Sections   ↑ 

CPSC 19 Sections 20 Sections   ↑ 

INFO (B.Tech) 5 Sections 5 Sections 

 

Program Update 

CISY and BTech are under program review. CPSC courses are also being reviewed (for transfer purposes). The 

merge of the CSIS department and the B.Tech department has been approved at the department level. 

Faculty 

Three new contract faculty were hired (Jane Huang, Mohammad Shorfuzzaman, Jendy Wu). Jane Huang and Jendy 

Wu joined the department this Fall. Mohammad Shorfuzzaman will join the department next Spring. 

Facilities 

Computer labs have been upgraded to Windows 7, Visual Studio .NET 2010 and Office 2010 this fall. 

CO-OP 

The Co-op office is currently looking at getting co-op accredited through the Association for Co-Operative 

Education. 

Other 

Recent Kwantlen news can be found at http://kwantlen.ca/news.html 
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